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G Street looking west between 21st and 22nd Streets o

ARCHITECTS

The location of the height setback on site 79A1 (depicted as the building on the left) continues to be evaluated through discussion with OP historic preservation staff and the Historic Preservation Review Board.
The location of the setback will not affect the site program detailed in Exhibit J.





